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Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 f~1c>

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference: (1) Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341
Facility Operating License No. NPF-43

(2) Detroit Edison Letter to NRC "Startup Report"
VP-86-0014, Dated March 12, 1986

Subject: Startuo Reoort - Supolement 1

This is Supplement 1 of the Startup Report for Fermi 2. As
required by Fermi 2 Technical Specification 6.9.1.3, this
supplement is being submitted within 3 months of the initial
Startup Report (Reference No. 2) . Because the plant has been
shut down since October 1985, there are no test results to
report at this time. A supplemental report will be submitted
by September 20, 1986.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact
Mr. Lewis Bregni, Compliance Engineer at (313) 586-5313.

Sincerely,

[

cc: M. D. Lynch
W. G. Rogers
G. C. Wright i
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